
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am very pleased for the Australian Orangutan Project (AOP) is partnering with 
Orangutan Odysseys on this important program.  
 
AOP is fighting a desperate battle to save orangutans from extinction.  
 
This means we have to raise awareness, but more importantly raise money for the 
critical conservation work that is needed to stop the tide of destruction. And we need 
to do this in an ethical way.  
 
By combining fundraising with responsible eco tourism we get many benefits, 
including: 
 

 funds for orangutan conservation, 
 alternative incomes for local communities, 
 increased public awareness, and sometimes thanks from the orangutans 

themselves they give us 
 lifelong advocates for the welfare and survival of orangutans. 

 
I hope you can all come on board this great program. 
 
 
Yours truly 
 

 
 
Leif Cocks 
Founder and President 
Australian Orangutan Project 
 

  


